
 

 

 

 

 

Chapter Minutes: 21 November 2020 

 

• CALL TO ORDER 
       By Chapter President Ron Turner at 8:30 A.M.  

 

• INVOCATION 
      By Chapter President Ron Turner 

           BREAKFAST SERVED 

• PLEDGES 

- US Flag 

- Texas Flag 

- S.A.R. 
The pledges were led by Color Guard Commander Bobby Gresham at 9:00 A.M. 

 

• WELCOME GUESTS / VISITORS 

Chapter President Ron Turner welcomed everyone. Four guests attended: Sherrye 

Woodworth, Jennifer Parkinson, Mike Fussell, and David Fussell. 

 

• PRESENTATIONS 

- New Member Induction 
Chapter President Ron Turner inducted Mark Parkinson as the newest member of the 

Maj. K.M. Van Zandt Chapter. 

 

- Awards 

Chapter President Ron Turner proudly informed us that the chapter had received the 

Ross Shipman Newsletter Award for 2019. 
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• SPEAKER 

This month there was no speaker 

 

• OLD BUSINESS 

- Officers Reports 

➢ Secretary’s Minutes 

Octobers’ Meeting Minutes were reviewed and approved.  

Moved/Seconded/Passed 

➢ Treasurer’s Report 

The Treasurer’s Report informed us of the following:  

Operating Funds – Beginning Balance of $10,394.46 /Expenses of 

$281.64 / Deposits of $380.00 leaving us a Balance of $10,492.82. 

Pray TCU Awards Fund – Beginning Balance of $1,934.16 / No 

Expenses / Interest of $0.02 leaving us a Balance of $1,934.18. 

Goodman Youth Fund – Beginning Balance of $2,687.46 / No 

Expenses / Interest of $0.02 / Donations of $25.00 leaving us with 

$2,712.48 Giving the Chapter a Grand Total of $15,169.48.  

Moved/Seconded/Passed 

➢ Registrars Report 

Gerry Gieger updated us on the status of the applications for the S.A.R.  

➢ Color Guard Commander Report 

The Color Guard updated us that (7) Color Guard members attended Fort 

Worth’s Veterans Day Parade. 

➢ Fall B.O.M.  

Chapter President Ron Turner let us know that a total of (63) S.A.R. 

members attended via ZOOM. Of the (63), (6) were from our chapter. 

• NEW BUSINESS 

➢ Armed Forces Bowl 
Chapter President Ron Turner briefed us that this years Armed Forces 

Bowl will be held at TCU Amon Carter Stadium on 31 December 2020. 

There will be no Fan Fest this time; therefore, there will be no Color 

Guard scheduled to be at the event. 



 

2 

➢ Wreaths Across America 

Chapter President Ron Turner briefed us that this event will be held on 

19 December at the Oakwood Cemetery starting at about 11:00 A.M. He 

also told us that we have met our goal of 100 wreaths for this year. 

 

➢ M.O.H. Memorial 

Since the chapter had some unexpected additional funds, it was discussed 

that we put the additional funds toward purchasing a brick for the M.O.H. 

Memorial. The cost would be $250.00. M/S/P 

 

• ANNOUNCEMENTS 

➢ Up-coming Events 
President Turner reminded us that the Medal of Honor Parade will be 

held in Gainesville on 10 April 2021. 

He also reminded everyone that the end of year reports are coming due 

and that all of the relevant data should be submitted to the Chapter 

Secretary as soon as possible. These reports must be in to National by the 

end of January 2021. 

 
➢ Next Meeting 

The next meeting is scheduled for January 16, 2021 at 8:30 A.M. at 

Woodhaven Country Club 

 

• ADJOURNMENT 

- Recessional 

Bobby Gresham led the recessional. 

- Benediction 

Past President Gerry Gieger led the benediction. With the Benediction being 

concluded, the meeting was adjourned at 10:00 A.M. 

 

• FINAL NOTES 

A total of 15 individuals attended our meeting, of which 11 were chapter members and 

4 were guests. 

 


